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MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 

Non-Traditional Student Organization (NTSO) Meeting: 
Please join us at 6:30 p.m., Thursday, Nov. 30 on WebEx  to meet other adult students and help plan for next semester! 
 
Lounge Hours: (Stop by to talk, ask questions, stay connected) 
Wednesday, Nov. 29 from 10 to 10:30 a.m. 
Thursday, Nov. 30 from 2:30 to 3:30 p.m. 
Monday, Dec. 4 from 1:30 to 2 p.m. 
 
Thanksgiving Break Ends:   Last Day for In-Class Exams:   
Monday, Nov. 27 at 8 a.m.    Friday, Dec. 1  
 
Classes End:     Final Exams: 
Friday, Dec. 8     Monday, Dec. 11 to Friday, Dec. 15 
 
Please review your syllabus to make sure you know when and where your final exams will be held.  
 
NON-TRADITIONAL STUDENT LOUNGE: Cornish Hall, Room 1221 
Enter Cornish Hall using the ramp across from Memorial Library.  Walk down one floor using the staircase to the 
immediate right. Room 1221 will be the 2nd right side room. Elevators are at the end of the corridor.  We will make 
additional updates with the furniture. Hopefully you will see the changes before the spring semester.  
 
NON-TRADITIONAL STUDENT ORGANIZATION OFFICERS: 
Meet our student volunteers:  Melinda Gardner, President Position open, Vice President 
Natalya Shatskikh, Treasurer  Mackenzie Weaver, Secretary Emily Fedrizzi, SGA Representative 
 
NTSO needs a Treasurer and SGA Representative for this spring in order to continue to offer fun events and serve as 
advocates for our non-traditional students. Email marinda.souva@cortland.edu that you are interested! 
 
FILLED FRIDGE FRIDAYS at the SUNY CORTLAND CUPBOARD: 
Visit the food pantry throughout the semester but don’t forget about Filled Fridge Fridays (the last FFF for the semester 
is Dec. 1) where the Cortland Cupboard has pre-packaged meals. Now located in the basement of Old Main, Room B-05. 
Hours open are Monday-Friday from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. If you cannot visit during these hours, please email 
Cortland.cupboard@cortland.edu to schedule an appt. Make sure to bring your ID. The campus food pantry is open for 
students in need of food and personal hygiene items at no cost. Thank you to SUNY Cortland Auxiliary Services for their 
partnership! 
 

REGISTRATION FOR WINTER and SPRING 2024 CLASSES: 
Registration for spring is ongoing until the first week of classes in January. However, you should register as soon as 
possible.  Winter Session can be a great time to focus on a class or catch-up on requirements. Review the Winter Session 
website for details on courses, registration, tuition and fees, etc.  If you have other questions about advising, please 
reach out to Lori in Advisement at 607-753-4726.  
 

Apply for Scholarships:  
SUNY Cortland students can apply for SUNY Cortland Scholarships between Nov. 15, 2023, and Feb. 1, 2024, using 
myRedDragon.  There are scholarships specifically for non-traditional/adult students.  
 

 
Spring Semester 2024: Classes begin Monday, Jan. 22! 
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